
Computing 
Intent  
Statement 

Computing is integral in modern society. On a daily basis, we interact 

constantly with modern computing and use it as a tool to assist us 

with living. Therefore, it is important that our curriculum reflects our 

rapidly changing world that is being transformed by technology. At 

The Merton, we value computing and want our children to grow up 

wanting to be software engineers, IT consultants, cyber security  

analysts, game designers or web developers. Through our computer 

science lessons, we strive to enable our children to use resilience,  

co-operation and computational thinking to further understand our 

world. Our Digital Literacy and Information Technology strands allow 

children to embrace and utilise new technology in a creative,  

responsible and safe way in order to become independent,  

competent end-users of technology. We want our pupils to have a 

breadth of experience and to use technology to support their  

learning across the curriculum. The Merton provides opportunities to 

deepen knowledge and develop skills suitable to operate in the 21st 

Century workplace and for active participants in a digital world.  


